
23/06/2021 

MR David Chedburn 
1 / 2 Worrobil ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 
davidchedburn1@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

To whom it concerns,

I reside at 1 /2 Worrobil Street, which neighbours Bangaroo Street and I am objecting to the 
proposed Child Care Centre on the basis that it will increase the noise and as a shift worker I 
often sleep during the day time hours. Also, it will reduce the amount of street parking available 
to me, which when carrying groceries for a family and transporting a newborn from the street 
upstairs to the unit, would be very inconvenient. 

Regards, 
David Chedburn. 

Sent: 23/06/2021 12:23:20 PM
Subject: Online Submission


